
Explain why you would like to serve on the GFOABC Board​
Related experience and qualifications​
A brief biography to be shared with the Board of Directors​

The Government Finance Officers Association of British Columbia (GFOABC), established in 1989, is a
not-for-profit organization that represents local government finance professionals across BC. Our
Mission is to promote excellence in local government through the support and development of our
members. Our membership is comprised of over 1,000 members representing 160 Municipalities and
28 Regional Districts across the province.

We offer a wide variety of courses, webinars and workshops on topics of current interest and relevance.
We also provide opportunities for our members to connect with other local finance professionals and
supporting organizations through regular newsletters, events and our annual Conference and Trade
Show in the spring.

The Opportunity
GFOABC is seeking expressions of interest from our members to sit as a Director on our Board. The role
of the Board is to oversee the management and affairs of GFOABC and engage at the Board level to
ensure the organization achieves its mission. The Board delegates the responsibility for the day-to-day
operations to the Executive Director. 

The Board meets approximately 5-6 times a year with a combination of virtual and in person meetings.
GFOABC will elect Board members for a term of one year at the AGM to be held at the annual
Conference beginning on Wednesday, May 31, 2023.
 
Application Process
Individuals wishing to be considered by the Board as a 2023 candidate, must submit an Expression of
Interest. Submissions should outline the following:

Submissions Will Be Accepted Up To February 28, 2023!

Questions regarding this opportunity and expressions of interest must be submitted via email to:

Nyla Attiana, President
nattiana@tofino.ca


